SRI VENKATESWARA UNIVERSITY :: TIRUPATI DEPARTMENT OF SANSKRIT

The board of studies (Combined) meeting was held in the Department of Sanskrit on 21-06-2016 at 3.00pm under the Chairmanship of Prof. G. Padmanabham for implementing UGC proposed Choice Based Credit System syllabus for P.G. Courses from the academic year 2016-17. The following members were present.

1.	Prof. G. Padmanabham Prof. G. Padmanabham Dr. M. Munirathnam		Chairman Member
3.	Dr. G. Sireesha	26	Member
4.	Prof. P. Varaprasada Murthy	20	External Member

MINUTES OF THE MEETING

The Board discussed at length regarding the revision of syllabus pertaining to M.A. Sanskrit Course of 1st and 2nd year/for the year 2016-17 onwards.

Resolved to recommend revision of syllabus for M.A. Sanskrit Course 1st and 2^{std} semesters for the year 2016-17 onwards.

(Appendix - A)

 Resolved to recommend the revision of syllabus for M.A. Sanskrit Course for 3rd and 4th semesters for the year 2017-18 onwards.

(Appendix - B)

MEMBERS SIGNATURE

Prof. G. Padmanabham

Prof. K. Hasagrava Somo

Dr. M. Munirathnam

Dr. G. Sireesha

Prof. P. Varaprasada Murthy